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Joint Registrar (Judicial) (Budget)

May Kindly see the online application of Sri Mimoh Yadav, Nyayadhikari, Gram-Nyayalaya,
Jasrana- Firozabad by which he has requested for grant of permission to appear in the Mains
examination of Haryana Civil Services (Judicial Branch) Examination-2020-21.

In his application, Sri Mimoh Yadav has stated that he wants to appear in Haryana Judicial
Service (Mains) Examination as he has successfully cleared the preliminary examination after
seeking due permission of the Hon'ble Court. Thereafter, the officer was asked to intimate the
date of the said examination alongwith supporting papers. In reply, the officer has stated that
the Mains examination of the aforesaid examination is from 15th April to 17th April. She has
also enclosed prelims admit card, prelims result and notification regarding dates of Mains
examination, which can be seen as attachments. He has, therefore, requested for grant of
permission to appear in the aforesaid examination.

In this connection, it is submitted that the officer has joined U.P. Nyayik Sewa on 06.12.2019.
Earlier, vide order dated 18.03.2021 of Hon'ble Administrative Judge, Firozabad, he had been
accorded permission to appear in the Preliminary Examination of Haryana Judicial Services
Examination 2020-2021. Now, it is desirable that she may be accorded permission to appear in
the Mains Examination of the same as she has cleared the preliminary examination, if the
Hon'ble Court so desires. Permission to appear in such type of written examination may be
accorded, but subject to the following conditions:-

1. Government work should not suffer in any way.
2. No preferential treatment will be given in the matter of leave, postings and transfer.
3.  The  permission  can  be  withdrawn without  notice  if;  it  is  found at  any  time that  the
government servant neglects his normal work or that public work suffers, in any way.

May, therefore, if approved, the instant matter be laid before Hon'ble Mr. Justice Jaspreet
Singh, Administrative Judge, Firozabad for His Lordship's kind perusal and orders to the effect
that permission be accorded to Sri Mimoh Yadav, Nyayadhikari,  Gram-Nyayalaya, Jasrana-
Firozabad to appear in the Mains examination of Haryana Civil  Services (Judicial Branch)
Examination- 2020-21, as requested, subject to the conditions mentioned above?

Archana Awasthi
Review Officer
Mohd. Arshad
Assistant Registrar

Hon'ble Mr. Justice Jaspreet Singh,

Administrative Judge, Firozabad

Submitted for kind perusal & order

 

Joint Registrar (Judicial) (Budget)
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